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Enbridge Gas Inc.   
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario  
M2J 1P8  
 

 
VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
 
November 30, 2022 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 
  
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas” or “the Company”)  

 Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) File No. EB-2022-0157 
Panhandle Regional Expansion Project 
Updated Interrogatory Response to Exhibit I.ED.EGIReply.17 

 
On November 28, 2022, consistent with the OEB’s Procedural Order No. 3, Enbridge 
Gas filed written responses to interrogatories related to the Company’s Reply Evidence 
in the above noted proceeding. Following the Company’s submission, Environmental 
Defence requested via e-mail that Enbridge Gas re-file its response to Exhibit 
I.ED.EGIReply.17, to include a more comprehensive response to part c) of the 
interrogatory. Enclosed please find the Company’s updated response to Exhibit 
I.ED.EGIReply.17. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Haris Ginis 
Technical Manager, Leave to Construct Applications 
 
c.c. Charles Keizer (Torys) 
Zora Crnojacki (OEB Staff) 
Intervenors (EB-2022-0157) 
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